SPECIAL MEETING
VILLAGE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

The Sterling Village Board of Trustees met in special session on Tuesday, February 4,
2008, 7:00 p.m. at the Sterling Fire Hall. Chairman Dennis Heusman called the meeting

to order and trustees answering roll call were: Stan Karr, Dwight Weiss, Chuck Wingert.
Absent: Vane Rengstorf.

The purpose of the meeting was the public hearing to grant approval to Jet Stop, Inc. for a
Class D Liquor License. Karr made a motion to grant Jet Stop, Inc. approval for a Class
D Liquor License and Wingert seconded the motion. Vote: yeas: all. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.

Dennis Heusman, Board Chairman Lola Wentz, Village Clerk



